COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD 
GENERAL MEETING, AUGUST 12, 2010

The August 12, 2010 General Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church in Goleta. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Kathy Rose, Public Relations chairperson. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Serving utensils were left at the picnic and two books purchased from the book sale were left. Please pick up at entry table. 

Liz Turner is selling Quilt Show tickets tonight. 
The Guild is still collecting pillowcases. 

There will be a short meeting for the Quilt Show Boutique participants during the break in the li brary area. 

The Quilt Show Committee meeting is Saturday, August 14 at 10:00 am at Karen's house. 

Be sure to turn in your Opportunity Quilt tickets. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Open Sew at GVCC on Sat. September 11 from 9 to 3:00 pm 

Suzy Pelovsky displayed the Fleur Rug made by the speakers tonight, the Lizzie B's and reminded members that Norah McMeeking will be the featured speaker in September. Also Nancy Ota will be the speaker in October and her workshop, Sashiko, will be October 15. 

Board Meeting will be August 19 at 6:30 at Maravilla. 5:00 pm.  Dinner at Fresco's, 5:00pm

COMMITTEE REPORTS
Quilt Show:  Karen reported tonight was the final night for quilts to be enter into the show. Wearable art may be submitted up to the day before the show and there is a separate entry form. Quilts will be collected a week before the show for judging.  Karen encouraged members to sell tickets and encourage friends and family to attend the show. Car posters are available for advertising. Rosana Swing had 
posters to be passed out to different county areas and asked for volunteers. All advertising for the program is due September 1 and there is a need for quilt collectors. The education booth needs volunteers to help iron the projects during the show and some vendors are looking for boarding. Diane Eardley will be taking volunteer sign ups during the break. If you are interested in attending the Friday Night Dinner at Mulligan's please stop by the membership table to let Becky Gallup know. 

DVD for the Quilt Show: Jeff with Visual Concepts explained the DVD fundraiser for the Quilt Show. DVDs are $8 presale and $10 at the show. The DVD will show the quilts and will work on a computer or TV. 
Block ofthe Month:  Darilyn and Kathy picked the winners for the block of the month: Sherran Cressal and Barbara MacCallum. They explained the block for September. 

SHOW & TELL: Fifteen quilts were shown. 

CHALLENGE QUILTS: Carol Hart presented the Challenge Quilt theme for 2011, "All Creatures, Great and Small." There are a few simple guidelines: every entry must have an animal print on it, handmade creations must have some quilting, and the circumference is not to exceed 120 inches, and only 1 entry /member. The website has a full explanation of the rules. 

BREAK: Hosted by Gone to Pieces. 

DOOR PRIZES: Maria Butcher presented the winners for the evening: Carolyn Rory, Sherran Cressall, Christa Howe, and Kyle Begley. The participating vendors were Fabric Quarter, Quilt Ventura, Craft Essentials, Treasure Hunt, Grant House, and Barron's. Door Prize took in $171.00. 

PROGRAM: Suzy Pelovsky presented the speakers for the evening, Lizzie Hawkins and Beth Hawkins. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Priscilla Jacobs 
Recording Secretary 

